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December 2023

To: County Election Officials

From: David Hunter, NADC Executive Director
Re: 2024 Elections

The following is information about the Nebraska Political Accountability and Disclosure
Act that affects the work of County Election Officials.

Civil Penalties and Interest

Section 32-602 of the State Statutes prohibits the names of individuals who owe the
NADC civil penalties or interest thereon from appearing on the ballot. Included in this
packet are the names of individuals who currently fall into this category. This list will be
regularly updated on our website which is https://nadc.nebraska.gov. On our website,
go to Campaign Finance and then Publications. On the Publications page, click on 2024
Information for Election Officials.

Statements of Financial Interests

Candidates for certain public offices are required to file Statements of Financial Interests
with the NADC. Included in this packet is an explanation as to how to determine if the
candidate has filed a Statement of Financial Interests with the NADC. This information is
also found on our website. See 2024 Information for Election Officials noted in the prior
paragraph.

Candidate Information

Included in this packet are copies of a two page handout which provides information on
registering a candidate committee when required. We ask that you give a copy to each
candidate. It also directs them to the NADC website for further resources. This
information appears on the NADC website as 2024 Important Information for Candidates.

Election Officials are always welcome to contact the NADC with questions or to confirm
information on civil penalties and Statements of Financial Interests.

THE SALVATION OF THE STATE IS WATCHFULNESS IN THE CITIZEN



